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DEC 0 0 199
Docket No. 30-09310

Metals Testing Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert Delisle

Laboratory Manager
1 Bidwell Road
Route 5
South Windsor, Connecticut 06074

Gentlemen:

Subject: Telephone Inquiry on Radiography

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Ms. M. Campbell of this office with yourself
on November 19, 1979.

This inquiry was an examination of activities authorized by License No. 06-
15541-01, as they relate to your activities involving licensed materials and the
anticipated workload of your program. From this discussion, it is our under-
standing that you are not now performing radiography, and are not planning to
perfonn radiogrt.phy in the near future.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room. No reply to this lett r is required; however, should you
have any questions concerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely r
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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